
Prince Dave M. Daco 
San Gabriel, Veruela,  
Agusan del Sur, 8509 
pdavedaco@gmail.com  
09667044698 
April 15, 2025 

Hon. Santiago B. Cane, Jr. 
Provincial Governor 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing to express my keen interest in applying for the Provincial Scholarship 
Program for incoming first-year college students.  As a highly motivated and 
academically promising student, I am confident that I possess the qualities and 
dedication necessary to excel in my studies and contribute meaningfully to your 
institution. 

  

 I recently graduated from Father Saturnino Urios College of Trento Incorporated with 
honors, completing the Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) 
academic strand.  My academic record consistently demonstrates a strong commitment 
to learning and a passion for scientific inquiry. 

  

I have attached my transcript and other supporting documents for your review. Thank 
you for considering my application. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

 
 

PRINCE DAVE M. DACO 
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